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My name is Monique Bochsler, 

 

As an Oregonian and a PCP of precinct 56, I’m writing in support of SB 61. I am 

expressing my strong support for this measure. Medicaid clawbacks could 

discourage private practice clinicians from accepting public insurance, ultimately 

restricting access to affordable healthcare resources. These clawbacks undermine 

the financial stability of practitioners, affecting their capacity to remain available as 

healthcare providers. Additionally, it is crucial that providers are not penalized based 

on inadequate or unrepresentative data. 

 

 

Thanks you for your time 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Monique Bochsler 


